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July 22,2013
To Whom it might be concerned,

With greatest pleasure I am writing this letter on behalf of Journal of Clinical & Cellular
Immunology, who is applying to be indexed in PubMed Central. I have been a reviewer for this
journal and a member of the Editorial Board for more then 4 years, during which time I reviewed
and edited manuscripts and I was able to experience first hand the review process.

To introduce myself, I am a Professor of Neurology at the University of Maryland,
School of Medicine. I have been a faculty member at University of Maryland for 19 years, and [
am an expert in multiple sclerosis. During this time I was principal investigator of National
Institutes of Health, Veterans Administration and Multiple Sclerosis Society funded research
projects on multiple sclerosis. I was also an associate editor for Journal of Immunology and
editorial board member for Journal of Neuroimmunology.

Based on my previous experience and that of working with the Journal of Clinical & Cellular
Immunology I strongly recommend the Journal of Clinical & Cellular Immunology to be indexed
in PubMed Central. I have to say that the Journal staff and editorial board members have worked
very hard for the journal to establish its high professional standing.

[ have absolutely no doubt that journal will continue on the same path and will become an
important journal in the field of Immunology. I strongly recommend the journal as an excellent
candidate to be indexed in PubMed.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need further information’s.

Sincerely yours,
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Horea Rus, M.D., PhD
Professor of Neurology
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